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I fully support ending mail in voting and returning to in person voting. If our current 

election system was truly as secured as is claimed then it shouldn’t be a problem in 

allowing outside audits of our elections, which the state has not allowed. The people 

that are not able to make it to a polling location in person could still vote by asking for 

an absentee ballot just as they used to be able to do so that would take care of the 

opposition argument that it would suppress voter turnout out. 


